
                                              PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
The Tontitown Board of Zoning Adjustments will meet on Tuesday, December 22nd, at 
7:00 PM at City Hall to hear all those who wish to be heard regarding a change in zoning 
for properties located at 871 & 873 Javello Rd.  The public is invited to attend and 
participate.  Tontitown codes are available online at www.tontitown.com.  
 
  
To be published one (1) time on Monday, November 30th, 2015.   
 
Please direct any questions regarding this request to:   
James Clark (Public Works Director) 479-361-2700  
 
Please send bill and proof-of-publication to:  Recorder-Treasurer 
                                                                         P.O. Box 305 
                                                                         Tontitown, AR  72770      


